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Communication from the Permanent Mission of 
Israel to the International Atomic Energy Agency 

regarding Nuclear Export Controls 
 

 

 

 

 

1. The Director General of the International Atomic Energy Agency has received a letter dated      
13 July 2004 from the Permanent Mission of Israel providing information on Israel’s nuclear export 
policies and practices. 

2. As requested by the Permanent Mission, the letter and document attached to it are reproduced 
herein for the information of Member States. 
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